
TAXI COMMISSION MEETING 
Minutes of the December 15, 2003 meeting 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chair Sanford called the meeting to order at 9:06 a.m. 
 
II. ATTENDANCE 
 
Officials Present: Chair Sanford, Members Daggett, Bresciano, and Feehley, Councilor 
Whitehouse, Lt. Winsor, and Clerk Barnaby. 
 
III. ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES FROM OCTOBER 20, 2003 
 
Frank Daggett voted to accept the minutes of the October 20, 2003 Taxi Commission 
meeting.  Councilor Whitehouse seconded the motion, voted all in favor. 
 
IV. NEW BUSINESS 
 

1.  New Year’s Eve 
 
Chair Sanford asked the taxi owners if all taxi cabs would be on the road for New Year’s 
Eve.  Frank Daggett asked Blue Star Taxi if they had a van to use, as it was a good plan 
for Pioneer Taxi last year.  James Feehley said they have no vans to use as taxicabs.  
 
Peter Bresciano made a motion to submit a letter urging all cab companies to have all 
taxicabs on the road.  Frank Daggett seconded the motion, voted all in favor. 
 
 2.  Sunshine Taxi Medallion Extension Request (not on agenda) 
 
Alan Ladd explained that he sent a letter to Chair Sanford, however the letter was not 
received.  He wrote a new letter requesting an extension on his previous request for a 
second medallion.   
 
Frank Daggett made a motion to accept the letter and grant an extension for the second 
medallion.  Peter Bresciano seconded the motion, voted all in favor. 
 
 3.  2004 Taxi Commission Schedule (not on agenda) 
 
Frank Daggett made a motion to reschedule the January and February 2004 Taxi 
Commission meetings to January 20th and February 17th due to holiday observances. 
 
V. ADJOURNMENT 
 
Frank Daggett voted to adjourn at 9:16 a.m.  Councilor Whitehouse seconded the 
motion, voted all in favor. 
 
Minutes taken and typed by: B. Christopher Maxwell, Deputy City Clerk 


